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Mark 10: 13-16
13People were bringing little 
children to Jesus for him to place his 
hands on them, but the disciples 
rebuked them. 14When Jesus saw 
this, he was indignant. He said to 
them, “Let the little children come 
to me, and do not hinder them, for 
the kingdom of God belongs to such 
as these. 15Truly I tell you, anyone 
who will not receive the kingdom of 
God like a little child will never enter 
it.” 16And he took the children in his 
arms, placed his hands on them and 
blessed them.

While the passage above does not 
exactly fit my message, it is close. It 
is time to bring the children to God. 
Hear the good news. Chrysalis is 
finally on the way back. After many 
months of discussion, we had our 
fist planning meeting. This is going 
to be a slow process due to the fact 
that we are having to start from 
scratch. While it is similar to the 
Walk to Emmaus, a Chrysalis does 
have some differences. Our general 
plan is to get our group organized in 
the coming months. This summer 
we will try and have some people 
“shadow” or even work some of the 
Chrysalis Flights that are scheduled 
for 2022. Then finally have our own 
Flights the summer of 2023.

Continued on next page…

And afterward, I will pour out my 
Spirit on all people. Your sons and 
daughters will prophesy, your old 
men will dream dreams, your young 
men will see visions. Even on my 
servants, both men and women, I 
will pour out my Spirit in those days. 
Joel 2: 27:28

When you dream do you dream 
about things that have already 
happened, anticipation of what 
might happen, or have something 
completely out of the ordinary. I 
usually can tell I am dreaming at 
night because things are so bizarre 
that they couldn’t be true.

I can day dream about the work that 
God is doing through our Windmill 
Emmaus community. As we 
approach the women’s walk I can 
dream about the healing and 
empowerment that God is doing 
throughout the weekend.

The structure for the three days is 
designed to start with God’s call on 
our lives and God's divine invitation 
to a relationship. The talks that 
support this are Priority, Prevenient 
Grace, Priesthood of All Believers, 
Justifying Grace, and the Life of 
Piety. Day 1 is about God’s gracious 
offer to us of a new life centered in 
Jesus Christ.

Continued on next page…

The wind blows where it wishes, and 

you hear its sound, but you do not know 

where it comes from or where it goes.  

So it is with everyone who is born of 

the Spirit.  John 3:8

GATHERING SCHEDULE

Board Meeting 6:00 P.M.

Fellowship 6:30 P.M.

Worship 7:30 P.M. 

Sept 16th Brush Country 

George West            

Oct 21st First Baptist –

Beeville

Nov 18th UMC –

Karnes City               



If you will give a 

Fourth Day Talk

at a gathering, 

Contact: Danny Denson

danny@densonlls.com

830-299-9661

Prayer Requests

Walk #71 Pilgrims Walk #72

Danny Denson continued…

So what do we need from the Community? For right now, I would say prayers. Eventually we are going to need some 
more volunteers to help with the Flights. If you have some Chrysalis experience and would like to be involved with 
the planning, please let me know. Also we are going to be in need of youth, under the age of 24 by 2023, who have 
been on a Walk. Eventually, we will be asking for some “green agape” but that will be further down the line. 
Jesus died for the scattered children of God to bring them together. Now it is time again for us to bring the children 
together, in the name of God. 

God Bless and De Colores!!!  

Danny

Adrienne Zermeno continued…

Day 2 is about Christ as our model for our response to that gracious offer and our living in grace as disciples through 
practicing the means of grace. The talks that support this are Growth Through Study, Means of Grace, Christian 
Action, Obstacles of Grace, Discipleship.

Day 3 is about the Holy Spirit and our consecration in a Christian life in mission. The talks that support this are 
Changing Our World, Sanctifying Grace, Body of Christ, Perseverance, and Fourth Day. This day talks about the Holy 
Spirit’s strategy for bringing new life and transformation to our world through us and our ongoing participation in 
that mission as the church.

As you prepare agape and pray over the walk keep God’s dream for each pilgrim in your mind. God is abundantly 
pouring out God’s Spirit so that we can be renewed.

If you would like to join the prayer vigil email me at azermeno@riotx.org and we can find you a time.

Blessings and peace!

De Colores!  

Pastor Adrienne

Windmill Emmaus Spiritual Director
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Susan Warner            

Lay Director              

Walk # 71            

October   2021

Greetings Windmill Emmaus Community, 

I am happy to report that we now have a team put together for Walk #72!!!  I want to thank all of 

you who put in to work on the team and give your time and energy.  A letter was sent out the last 

week in August to those on the team and gave the meeting dates and places.  The first meeting is 

not until November and I will send out a reminder email about a month out.  Please mark your 

calendars so we can have a good participation at the meetings. 

At the present time, we are still sitting at 4 pilgrims.  We do have plenty of time to get in contact 

with our future pilgrims.  Put some feelers out there and ask.  I’ve had a few people tell me they 

have pilgrims which is great.  I’ll be waiting on the applications!!!  

The scripture/theme for Walk #72 is taken from Ephesians 6,11—Put on the full armor of God, so 

that you can take your stand against the devil’s schemes.      

Please feel free to contact me 210-286-5345, chriscarter72@hotmail.com or for mailing info, Chris 

Carter 1088 FM 99, Karnes City, TX 78118.   See y’all at the September gathering in George West!!!

De Colores!  

Chris Carter

Chris Carter    

Lay Director              

Walk # 72            

April   2022

Greetings, Emmaus Brothers and Sisters:

As you all know, Women’s Walk #71 Team Members and I have waited for almost two years 

for this walk to come to fruition.  I am praying that it is time to have the Women’s Walk to 

Emmaus that is long overdue, but very much anticipated.  As I was praying, I thought about 

the Book of Ecclesiastes and was reminded that there is a time for everything, indeed. 

“There is a time for everything and a season for every activity under the heavens: A time to 

be born and a time to die, a time to plant and a time to uproot, a time to kill and a time to 

heal, a time to tear down and a time to build, a time to weep and a time to laugh, a time to 

mourn and a time to dance, a time to scatter stones and a time to gather them, a time to 

embrace and a time to refrain from embracing, a time to search and a time to give up, a time 

to keep and a time to throw away ,a time to tear and a time to mend, a time to be silent and a 

time to speak, a time to love and a time to hate, a time for war and a time for peace.” 

Ecclesiastes 3:1-8. 

I know that it is all in God’s timing. I am ready to laugh, to dance, to embrace, to speak, to 

love, and to share God’s peace with all the pilgrims He is calling to this walk. We are all 

counting on Christ and Christ is counting on all of us to serve as His hands and feet to show 

His Agape Love to all of these women. We need all of your help. We need prayer warriors 

covering us in prayer for the 72 hours of the walk and before the walk even starts!

Continued on next page…
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Susan Warner continued…

In continued preparation, we had an awesome third team meeting on August 21, 2021 at UMC in Three Rivers! We 

listened to four awesome talks by four awesome speakers! I look forward to meeting with the ENTIRE team for our 

fourth team meeting on Sat., September 18, 2021 at FUMC in Beeville. We will listen to our last three awesome 

talks given by three more awesome team members. 

Currently, I have TWENTY-THREE pilgrim applications in my hands and at least three more in the works!  I am 

still praying for a full walk because I know with all my heart that there are EVEN more than 36 women out there 

who need to feel God’s love for 72 hours to make a grand difference in their lives and in their walk with the Lord! 

Please pray about sponsoring someone you love who would truly benefit from the Walk to Emmaus experience as 

much as you and I did!  REMEMBER that there is work that you have to do as a sponsor of a pilgrim, so give 

yourself enough time to do it!

Looking ahead: The September Gathering on Sept. 16th will be held at Brush Country Church in George West, 

TX. This Gathering will include Team Consecration, so all our team needs to make plans to attend!  Lastly, the 

Windmill Emmaus Women’s Walk #71 is scheduled to begin on Thurs., Oct. 7th at 10:00 a.m. SHARP! It is very 

important for all team members to be prompt as we will have many things to do before the pilgrims arrive at 6:00 

p.m.

I hope to see everyone at the next Gathering! 

De Colores!  

Susan “Doc” Warner

Lay Director Women’s Walk # 71

500 South Hillside Drive #2101

Beeville, TX. 78102

drsusanwarner@yahoo.com 

361.877.9880

Pilgrims of Women’s Walk # 71

Oct. 7th -10th, 2021

Please begin praying for all our pilgrims by name:

1. Andrea Westmoreland 2. Joane McDonough

3. Kelly Roemisch 4. Bailey Serrata

5. Jennifer Wheat 6. Geraldine Gonzalez

7. Rebecca Glaeser 8. Kori Moore

9. Belinda Munoz 10. Olivia Foraker

11. Ava Gibson 12. Chelsea Elliott

13. Doris Page 14. Denise Rhodes

15. Tammara Thomas 16. Chrystal Schultz

17. Elizabeth “Liz” Shelton 18.Terry Gutierrez

19. Nereidia “Neri” Valdez 20. Rebecca Hernandez

21. Maria Pulido 22. Shawna Pfenninger

23. Marci Hammonds



WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY 

BOARD MEMBERS  2021

Danny Denson (Community Lay Director)

Jessica Kuehlem (Assistant Community Lay Director)

Leanne Fox (Secretary)

Tricia Denson (Treasurer)

Tanya Morgan (Community Board Rep)

Adrienne Zermeno (Community Spiritual Director)

Ralph McMullen (Assistant Spiritual Director)

Don Taylor (Assistant Spiritual Director)

Dean Fleming (Assistant Spiritual Director)

Susan Warner

Christi Morgan

Tenee Renard

Regina Terry

Candy Fuller

Tamara Crisp

Albert Constante

Debbie Benavidez

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report

General Operating Fund $ 17,645.68

Scholarship Fund $ 3,643.50

Total Funds Available $ 21,289.18

Gathering attendance

If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings but would like to 

contribute to the financial needs of your Windmill Emmaus 

Community, donations can be sent to Tricia Denson (treasurer), 

P. O. Box 26, Beeville, Texas 78104.

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and we will send the Breeze to your email 

address.

FIRST UNITED

METHODIST CHURCH

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.     

BEEVILLE, TEXAS

78102

mailto:windmillprayers@gmail.com

